
Who May Use the Library 

The library will serve all residents of our service area and valid library card holders from 

MeLCat participating libraries.   Surrey Township Public Library currently serves residents of 

Surrey Township, Freeman Township, Garfield Township, Gilmore Township, Lincoln 

Township and Grant Township.  All residents of the State of Michigan who live outside of our 

service area and wish to take materials out of the library will be required to purchase a 

library card for the fee of $35.00 per year for individuals and $50 per year for families.  

In-library use of materials does not require a library card.  Service will not be denied or 

abridged because of religious, racial, social, economic, or political status; or because of 

mental, emotional, or physical condition; age; or sexual orientation. 

The use of the library may be denied for due cause. Such cause may be failure to return 

library materials or to pay penalties, destruction of library property, disturbance of other 

patrons, or any other illegal, disruptive, or objectionable conduct on library premises. 

  

 


